
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Gift Cards (Walmart, Target, Game Stop, etc…) 

Unwrapped Toys (for various ages & genders) 

Winter Clothing (adults & Children) 

Board Games 

Winter Accessories (hats, gloves, scarfs, boots) 

Wrapping Paper & Tape 

WHERE & HOW TO DONATE: Please return items to the Church by 

December 18, 2016. We will deliver to the James House. 

Thank you in advance 
 

Questions? Contact Pat Hunter 804.691.4159 

   

     

 Business Office: 

6610 Commons Dr., Suite C 
                        Prince George, VA 23875 

(804)458-2704 
 

 
 


